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The Winston School students
participate in San Diego County Air
Pollution Control District art
contest
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During November, the San Diego County Air Pollution Control District (APCD)
provided an opportunity for students in San Diego to submit artwork for their 2020
calendar contest (artwork by Winston students can be seen at right). This contest
educated the youth about the damage that air pollution has affected the planet and
how they can make a difference. The artwork entered by The Winston School
students demonstrated a message on how to reduce air pollution, along with their
creative designs. The 13 winners will be chosen in early 2020.

The Winston School art teacher, Kitty Cullen, says, “All Winston art students were
encouraged to participate in the calendar contest. We started by discussing ways to
reduce air pollution and improve our air quality such as carpooling, recycling, biking,
and using public transportation.

“Students used environmentally-friendly markers, paint, and colored pencils to
create their ideas for the calendar submission. I chose to do this contest with our
students to help raise awareness for a great cause and show the San Diego
community support from The Winston School!”
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The Winston School students and staff join in supporting the communities and
organizations which align with the mission of the APCD to improve air quality,
protect public health, and the environment.
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